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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.
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1. (○) Parkwood

2. (○) Email

3. CF Bollen

4. 2119 N 154, Shoreline

5. 206-380&1121

6. cofobo77@gmail.com

7. Dear council members,
I am writing to let you know I strongly oppose your plans for over developing Shoreline.
We the People elected you to represent us not the developers. It is time to listen to your
 constitutes and base your decisions on what is best for the majority of people and not the pockets
 of the city or yourselves.
I truly wish there was a slight chance you would listen with open ears and an open heart. However,
 I attended the meeting for the 185th Street station area. The fact that you took 90 seconds to
 incorporate comments of the public shows your lack of respect and ability to do what is best for
 us the citizens of Shoreline.
For you this is just a political game. For us it is our livelihoods, our homes and the future of our
 city. 
Please reconsider your push to radically rezone Shoreline.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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